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Date: Mon, 17 Dec 2012 16:06:09 +0000 

Subject: Re: MOVEMENT OF FENCE 

From: daf@spencerhousegroup.co.uk 

To: nicolaeverest@hotmail.com 

Hi Nicola 

With ref to your inquirey regarding various buiding work carreid out my my company in 1992 

/3 i can comferm that we errected the fence around  the boundrey of you property instructed 

by yourselves and then we had to reposition the west side away from the path 

after your conserdation with the local authority who advised you it was an obstruction 

  

REGARDS 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Email from builder who had 
moved fence in 1992 


